
_______________________________________________________________ 
Serving the El Sobrante Business Community Since 1957 

About Town  

The El Sobrante Chamber of Commerce Monthly Newsletter  
June 2017 

 

President’s Message 
 
 
SUMMER! I don’t know about you, but 
Summer is definitely my favorite season. 
In June I get to celebrate both my wife 
Jenny’s and my birthday, ​and​ our wedding 
anniversary.  For some it means end of the 
school year and Graduations. 
(Congratula-tions Class of 2017)! 
Vacations are taken, visits to parks, the 
beach, lakes, camping, etc.  Daylight 
lingers well past 7 pm, and outdoor dining 
or just visiting with neigh-bors happens 
during week nights along with the 
weekends.Communities celebrate summer 
with County fairs, community picnics, fun 
runs and other events. 
 
We just celebrated our first three day 
weekend of the summer season, Memorial 
Day.  June has of course Fathers’ Day 
(Sunday the 18​th​), and Flag Day just before 
that (Wed. June 14​th​), the same day as our 
Mixer hosted by Mark Croda and family at 
the El Sobrante Town Garage. July is of 
course Independence Day on the 4​th​ (a 
Tuesday) and the Chamber Mixer on July 
12​th​ hosted by Jim Cowen at Farmer’s 
Insurance. In August, the mixer is on the 
9​th​, hosted by the Boys and Girls Club and 
Nerd Crossing. Finally, we wrap up summer 
with two special weekends, Labor Day 
weekend and of course our Stroll, now in 
it’s 24​th​ year. 
 
 

 
I am reminding you of these dates so they 
are at hand while you plan out your 
summer.  Now I get that a trip to the 
Grand Canyon or back East to visit family 
might fall on those dates, but we sure like 
seeing everyone at these mixers. 
 
On a completely different subject, the 
County has responded to our inquiry about 
the condition of San Pablo Dam Road and 
has put us in a priority position to get 
resurfacing when funding becomes 
available.  The county continues to plan the 
next phase of its walkability project, this 
time along Appian Way.  And we have a 
new volunteer at the Chamber to 
coordinate and act as a liaison between 
property owners along these two streets 
and the County, particularly with 
landscaping and Planter issues.  We are 
grateful and pleased to introduce Sharon 
Korotkin who has agreed to take on this 
task.  We also are extremely grateful and 
give our thanks to Martha Booz who held 
this position until now, Thank you, Martha!  
Enjoy your summer, see you in the 
community! 
 
 If you have an idea or suggestion, you can 
contact me by phone at the chamber office, 
510-223-0757, or email at 
scotttuffnell@windermere.com​. 
Scott 
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SUPPORT YOUR LOCAL BUSINESSES 
STOP & SHOP IN EL SOBRANTE! 
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President: Scott Tuffnell: Realtor, Windermere Rowland Realty  
1​st​ Vice- President: Barbara Pendergrass, Chairwoman, Municipal Advisory Council 
2​nd​ Vice-President: Mark Croda, El Sobrante Town Garage 
Treasurer: Bob Davis, Investment Advisor, Davis Investment Group 
Secretary: Beverly Wallace, Resident 
 
 
Directors:  
Maurice Abraham, Resident 
Marie Carayanis, Membership Chair  
Oliver Chavez, Kaliente Restaurant  
Jim Cowen, Farmers Insurance  
Nicole Donn, US Financial Mortgage  
Lending 
Eduardo Guzman, Los Cerros Mexican  

Susan McCloskey, Resident 
Bob Sharp, Independent Real Estate 
Agent 
Richard Smith, AllState Insurance 
Bobbie Squelatti, Baskets by Bobbie  
Anne Skeffington, Coldwell Banker 
Judy Ward, SPAWNERS 
 

Restaurant 
 
Martha Booz, Newsletter Editor and Website Publisher, ​mlbooz@calnatives.com 
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